
From, 

Rajesh R Naik. 

H no 4, Saileela, 

Gaongeri, Majali, 

Karwar – 581345. 

 

Date - 18/03/2021. 

 

To, 

The Deputy Conservator of Forest, 

Karwar division. 

M.G. Road, Kajubag,  

Karwar – 581345. 

 

Subject – Query raised by your office on the Parivesh Portal is not uploaded correctly. 

Ref. – With reference to my FC proposal No. FP/KA/QRY/46423/2020. 

 

Respected Sir, 

 This letter is with reference to the query raised by your office on 16-Dec-2020 for my FC 

proposal FP/KA/QRY/46423/2020. I would like to bring this to your notice that the query 

uploaded by your office for FC EDS isn’t uploaded correctly on the Parivesh portal and, it was not 

visible to us until recently. When we approached your office recently, it was informed to us that 

the query raised on the portal isn’t related to us and is related to FP/KA/ROAD/16395/2015 and 

was uploaded mistakenly to my FC proposal, the copy of which is attached to this letter.  

 We hence request you to take down the query raised against my FC proposal as it is no 

where related to my proposal. Also, I would like to mention that my proposal is pending at your 

end since 07-Aug-2020, and we have not received any update regarding the same. I would request 

you to look into this matter and also remove the query raised since it is not related to my proposal 

and please do the needful at the earliest.  

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely,  

 

     Rajesh R Naik. 

Sai Ram Enterprises. 

 


